Students Will Help Plan New Library Building

By Miss R. Maurine Brunner You have heard a lot recently about the proposed college library building.

The Association of Excavation-Watchers needn't call a meeting right away, but it is in the planning stage and before most of you have finished school you will be using it.

Did you know that you also have an opportunity to help plan it?

A lot of thinking has to be done by a lot of people for some time in advance, if we are to have a building of maximum usefulness. The architect, before he starts to create a library, wants to know what features we consider essential. Now is the time to put in your bid for conference romos, smoking rooms, and such.

Mr. Joseph L. Wheeler, prominent consultant on library buildings, has prepared a questionaire which will be distributed to all students in the next issue of the Jambar. It is a searching study of the problem and should give us some valuable information on size of reading rooms, rules for lending reserve books, etc.

We are depending a lot on your expressions of opinion in formulating our plans.

Fill in your questionaire promptly and leave it at the Reserve Desk in the Library on the first floor.